Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 1:33 PM
To: ‘andrew@eras.biz'; dave@eras.biz
Cc: ‘john murray'

Subject: RE: 3037-3115 Adeline St, Oakland

Andrew and Dave,

| have extended the due date to February 5" due to the relatively short period of time (less than the standard of
60 days) | allowed for the submittal. This was done in an effort to allow Mr. Murray to meet his financing
timelines, which he has expressed continuing concern about. ACEH is exceptionally busy, and while | can try
to get reviews done quicker, | have less ability to do so due to the work load. The date has been updated on
Geotracker already. Should it be needed, please use this email to document the extension approval.

Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: andrew@eras.biz [mailto:andrew@eras.biz]
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 12:24 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: dave@eras.biz
Subject: 3037-3115 Adeline St, Oakland

Mark,

We have been working on the Vapor Mitigation System Document but it appears that tomorrows due date of January
22, 2015 may be hard to reach. We will have it completed shortly but were wondering if we could have at least a 1-2
week extension to wrap up the plan and make sure that everything is addressed in the plan.

-Andrew Savage

Project Geologist

ERAS Environmental, Inc.
Office — (510)247-9885
Cell — (925)330-8926

Fax — (510)886-5399



